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Chemical Safety Committee Minutes

January 30, 2002 2:30 PM

Room 102, Combs Research Building

University of Kentucky

Attendees:

Harold Burton



David Atwood





Todd Porter



John Lowry

Peter Huettl
 


Lee Poore

D. K. St. Claire


Michael Barrett

Tom Vanaman



Caroline Gil

Doris Baker

Caroline Gil called the meeting to order shortly after 2:30 PM.  

1. Meeting minutes for September and November 

Motion to approve meeting minutes for September and November- seconded and approved unanimously.

2. Report from Environmental Health and Safety Committee

Caroline Gil went over issues that were covered at the EHS meeting.  They included:

· Pedestrian walkways on campus

· Lab classification draft- included in minutes

· EHS unit review

· Major finding was there was no accountability when deficiencies are found.

· Call for name for EHS certificates of appreciation

3. Discuss changes to UK Model Chemical Hygiene Plan

Lee Poore-revisions are still being worked on.  Committee suggestions can still be added. 

4. Laboratory injury and illness report

Most injuries appear to be with students.  Vanaman made a suggestion that possibly review what training chemistry students are getting and possibly have them into lab safety online training.

5. Old Business

· Training initiative- Lee Poore reported on the training for College of Engineering was completed and the Department of Physics and Astronomy is scheduled later today.

· Lab survey schedule was handed out at meeting.

· Combs hoods are still having problems.  This problem was very apparent by the recent incident that caused a fan on the roof to blow a circuit and a positive pressure resulted in the hood system.  This is a very serious problem due to the nature of chemicals used in fume hoods. Also, the alarms did not warn users there was a problem.

Motion: Dr. Vanaman made a motion that a request be made to Harry Enoch to address this problem. Motion was seconded.  

6. New Business

Dr. Huettl brought examples of another university’s online DOT/IATA training.  John Lowry indicated that his department did not feel they could provide and opportunity for question and the books that are needed to fill out a manifest.  John Lowry did indicate they were looking at this option for the 3-year refresher.

7. Adjourn

Motion to adjourn by Todd Porter, seconded by Tom Vanaman.  Meeting adjourned at 3:30 PM

Next Meeting is scheduled for March 27, at 2:30 Combs 102.








